
 

There is always great news to share about our St. Philip’s College family. The following

achievements align with our College Strategic Objectives: Student Success, Performance

Excellence, and Principle-Centered Leadership. Stay up to date with our faculty, staff, and student

accomplishments by reading the President’s Newsletter online at alamo.edu/spc/newsletter and

follow us on social media @GOSPC. 

MLK Day of March and Service
​January 16, 2023

St. Philip's College Administration, Faculty, Staff, and Students along with our sister colleges
and the Alamo Colleges District participated in the San Antonio Martin Luther King, Jr. Day of
March and Service on Monday, January 16, 2023.

https://www.alamo.edu/siteassets/spc/about-spc/leadership/presidents-corner/presidents-newsletters/newsletter-2021-spring.pdf
https://www.alamo.edu/spc/about-spc/leadership/president/presidents-newsletters/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=v2ty4lQlF0I
https://www.alamo.edu/spc/about-spc/leadership/president/presidents-newsletters/


 



Article Heading
Mr. St. Philip's Tony Sanders and Ms. St.
Philip's Brittney Carson pictured with San
Antonio Mayor Ron Nirenberg during the
“Together we can be the Dream”- Wreath
Layng Ceremony 15th Anniversary in
celebration of SA MLK, Jr. Commission
event on Sunday, January 15, 2023.

SPC Photo featured in The
Wall Street Journal Article
The Wall Street Journal article "Nation
Honors Civil-Rights Great Dr. Martin
Luther King, Jr." featured a photo
taken during the San Antonio Martin
Luther King, Jr. March on January 16,
2023, with St. Philip's
College prominently in the photo.



Incredible Art at St. Philip's College
Dr. Adena Williams Loston, SPC President featured in a Mission Park Funeral video

showcasing a collection of African-American art at St. Philip's College.

 

  
www.alamo.edu/spc

 
        

SPC | 1801 Martin Luther King Drive, San Antonio, TX 78203

https://www.alamo.edu/spc
http://www.facebook.com/gospc
http://twitter.com/gospc
https://www.instagram.com/gospc
http://youtube.com/gospc


Unsubscribe spc-weekly@alamo.edu

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data
Notice

Sent byspc-pr@alamo.edupowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:spc-pr@alamo.edu
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

	MLK Day of March and Service
	﻿January 16, 2023
	Article Heading
	SPC Photo featured in The Wall Street Journal Article
	Incredible Art at St. Philip's College


